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The Floyd Central Emerald Guard is holding a yard sale to raise funds for this year’s marching
band show entitled “Distorted”.  It will be held on Saturday, June 28 from 8 a.m.-2 p.m. in the
Idealogy parking lot.  Idealogy is located at 6500 State Road 64 in Georgetown.        

  

The Emerald Guard has expanded greatly in size this year and needs a lot of new equipment. 
Over 30 families will be participating in the sale.  Baked goods and sodas will be available.  We
have some great items for sale.  Please stop by and shop to support a great cause.
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